Dorchester Shrine Club

2025 February Newsletter

FROM THE PRESIDENT: MICHAEL DOPKANT

Hello DSC Members and Family,

2025 has arrived, and we are eager to embark on an exceptional year.

We commence the year with a thrilling “Big Wing Nights” in February, complemented by a Super Bowl
celebration. The bar remodel is nearing completion and promises to enhance your fellowship experience. The

2025 Board has dedicated itself to ensuring the club’s readiness for the upcoming season.

We cordially invite volunteers to assist in the kitchen during “Big Wing Night.” Your contributions are greatly
appreciated. Please reach out to Chris Caron for information on how you can get involved in the kitchen.

Nobles, your ladies are invited to attend General Meeting nights. We are establishing a Lady Auxiliary Unit.
Please reach out to Cassy Dopkant for more information.

Looking forward to seeing everyone this Friday night for Big Wing Night, and Sunday for the Super Bow! Party!
Also, we are looking for Golf Teams and Sponsors for the Golf Tournament March 2nd!

Let us strive to be the Drive in 2025!
Mike Dopkant

Upcoming Events

Omar Upcoming Events
2/5 Divan Meeting

Dorchester Shrine Club
Upcoming Events

2/7 BIG Wing Night
*2/8 Directors Staff Pea Supper @ DSC
2/9 Super Bowl Party @ DSC

DSC 2025 Board

DIRECTORS
AL HALLMAN B43-206-3014
JD DULANEY B43-302-6118
RICHARD FISHER 843-708-7046
CHRIS CARON B43-437-4540

President: Michael Dopkant 843-259-1654
Ist Vice President: Ronnie Freitas 843-270-0813
2nd Vice Presiclent: Bill Benjamin 843-270-8321

Treasurer: Mickey Gibbs 843-297-0101
Secretary: Thomas Tallent 843-819-1749

2/12 DSC Board Meeting
2/14 BIG Wing Night

* Ticketed Event - Please Contact
Cody Ahl @ 843-709-4351 for Ticket Availability Volunteers Reservations for Your Next Event

Upcoming Unit Meetings
2/5 Omar Clowns Unit Mtg
2/6 VIP Escorts Mtg
2/7 Directors Staff Mtg
2/14 Cowboys Mtg

Please contact Chris Caron @
843-437-4540 if you would like to
volunteer in the kitchen on BWN!

Reservation Info: 843-834-8313

Help is needed!




